
You are invited by the East Kent Schools Together 

Heads’ Group to an end of  year gathering at  

St Edmund’s School, Canterbury. 

This is an opportunity to meet informally with  

colleagues from across the partnership 

W I T H  T H A N K S  T O  S T  E D M U N D ’ S  S C H O O L  F O R  K I N D L Y  H O S T I N G  T H I S  E V E N T  

 

To assist with catering, please RSVP  

with numbers  to  head@stedmunds.org.uk 

by  14th June  

 

Tuesday 25th June, 5pm-7pm 

Pontigny, St Edmund’s School, Canterbury 

(Please use University Road Car Park) 

Drinks, canapés and live music 

Family members welcome 

 


